From:
Sent: 11 August 2017

To: LDF

Cc:

Subject: PEEL HALL
Dear Sir

| would like to voice my concern and object to the development of Peel Hall Park.

| believe Satnam has appealed against the decision of the council to refuse planning permission for the development
of the site. This is the only recreational land in the area and used by many residents.

To allow so many houses to be built will put more strain on already congested roads , schools, medical facilitis and
other services.

This development has been opposed by residents more than once.

| urge you to oppose it again,





